Oifica of the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs &

;ﬁ UNIVERSITYATALBANY

State University of New York

October 6, 2017

Dr. Grace Wang

Interim Provost

State University of New York
State University Plaza
Albany, NY 12246

Dear Dr. Wang:

This letter is in response to the letter sent by Dr. Alexander N. Cartwright on November
4, 2014 to delete the B.S. and M.S. programs in Nanoscale Engineering and Nanoscale
Science at the University at Albany. While the attached B.S. programs are scheduled to
be deleted in January 2019 and the M.S. programs are scheduled to be deleted in
January 2018, we would like to request an extension.

We continue to serve students in these two programs, including cross-registered
students from SUNY Polytechnic Institute. We have 47 students currently scheduled to
graduate in Spring 2018 with an additional student expected in Fall 2018 and Spring
2019. As a result, we are requesting an extension until August 2021 to ensure that aif of
these matriculated students complete their studies. Should you have any questions
about this request please feel free to contact Ann Marie Murray at
amurray2@albany.edu.

- Thank you for your attention to this matter and to helping us ensure a pipeline for
success for current University at Albany students.

Sincerely,.—

James R. Stellar
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

cc: William Durgin, Provost, SUNY Polytechnic Institute

University Hall, 308
1400 Washington Avenue, Albany, New York 12222
PH: 518-956-8030 rx 518-956-8043
www.albany.edu




THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT |/ THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK | ALBANY, NY
12234

Division of Professional Education
Professional Education Program Review
Education Building

89 Washington Avenue, 2" Floor, West Wing
Albany, NY 12234

Tel. {518) 486-2967

Fax (518) 473-0114

November 26, 2014

Dr. Alexander N. Cartwright

Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor
State University of New York

State University Plaza

Albany, NY 12246

Dear Dr. Cartwright:

This letter is in response to your office’s May 15, 2014 request to discontinue the B.S.
and M.S. programs in Nanoscale Engineering and Nanoscale Science offered at State University
of New York at Albany. The B.S. programs detailed on the attached listing from the Inventory of
Registered Programs will be deleted effective January, 2019. The M.S. programs will be deleted
effective January 2018.

In the event that any students do not complete studies in this curriculum by the
termination date, it is the responsibility of the institution to request an extension of the
registration period for the program or to make other arrangements for those students to complete
their studies.

Sincerely,
William Murphy
Director

Attachment

cc: Dr. Durgin
Dr. Phillips
Dr. Bringsjord
Dr. Lane
Dr. LoPresti
President Geer
President Jones



NEW YORK STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
INVENTORY OF REGISTERED PROGRAMS

11/26/2014
210500 SUNY ALBANY

PROG
CODE PROGRAM TITLE

37030 NANOSCALE ENGINEERING

TAP ELIGIBLE

APTS NOT ELIGIBLE
VTA ELIGIBLE

TBT DATE ADDED
PROGRAM ADDED
PLACE HOLDER ADDED

37031 NANOSCALE SCIENCES

TAP ELIGIBLE

APTS NOT ELIGIBLE
VTA ELIGIBLE

TBT DATE ADDED
PROGRAM ADDED
PLACE HOLDER ADDED

37032 NANOSCALE ENGINEERING

TAP ELIGIBLE

APTS ELIGIBLE

VTA ELIGIBLE -

TBT DATE ADDED
PROGRAM ADDED
PLACE HOLDER ADDED

37033 NANOSCALE SCIENCE

TAP ELIGIBLE

APTS ELIGIBLE

VTA ELIGIBLE

TBT DATE ADDED
PROGRAM ADDED
PLACE HOLDER ADDED

REGISTRATION CHANGE REPORT

0915.00

01/2018
REG DATE = 11/2014
PLACE HOLDER FOR 28096

0915.00

01/2018

REG DATE = 11/2014
PLACE HOLDER FOR 31357

0915.00

01/2019

REG DATE = 11/2014
PLACE HOLDER FOR 33440

0915.00

01/2019

REG DATE = 11/2014
PLACE HOLDER FOR 32975

MS

MS

BS

BS



